[DOE LETTERHEAD]

National Nuclear Security Administration

Los Alamos Site Office

March 21, 2005
The Honorable John T. Conway

Chairman

Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board

625 Indiana Avenue, N.W.

Suite 700

Washington, D. C. 20004-2901
Dear Mr. Chairman:

Please reference your January 27, 2004 letter to NNSA on the Conduct of Engineering and Implementation of DOE O 420.1A at the Los Alamos National Laboratory.

Enclosed please find two Los Alamos National Laboratory (LANL) responses concerning the Conduct of Engineering and Implementation of DOE O 420.1A, Facility Safety.  The first enclosure provides a report on actions in progress to achieve institutional implementation of the conduct of engineering program and DOE O 420.1A at LANL. 
The second enclosure contains the implementation schedule for completing these actions.

At this time the Los Alamos Site Office (LASO) considers this action closed.  LASO will continue to provide the local DNFSB staff with updates as LANL continues to make progress towards full implementation of DOE O 420.1A.

If you have any questions, please feel have your staff contact Gerald Schlapper, Senior Safety Advisor for LASO at (505) 665-7111.
Sincerely,

Edwin L. Wilmot

Manager

Attachments (1)
